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Parking surveys and related information and communication as it pertains to the 

Fettes CPZ 

Parking surveys and related information and communication as it pertains to the 

Fettes CPZ proposal and the statement that “we carried out parking surveys to 

identify where problems were present. Having identified parking pressures in Priority 

Parking Areas (PPAs) B1, B4, B5, and in the Fettes area, we asked for public 

feedback, which told us that residents can struggle to find parking near their homes, 

and that there are issues with long-term parking of non-resident vehicles and 

inconsiderate or dangerous parking.” 

This information can be found in a report to the Transport and Environment 

Committee from December 2022.  

https://democracy.edinburgh.gov.uk/documents/s52666/Item%207.4%20-%20Strategic%20Review%20of%20Parking%20-%20Results%20of%20Informal%20Consultation%20on%20Phases%203%20and%204.pdf

